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Suspect #1          Suspect # 2  
Nakia Tyler     Eugene L. Saunders  
D.O.B. 08-30-1975     D.O.B. 01-25-1980 
L.K.A. 7223 S. Union Ave     L.K.A. 7900 S. Francisco Unit 1 
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Press Release 

 
On July 9, 2012 at approximately 11:40 p.m. Wood Dale Police Officers investigated an attempted 

burglary in progress in the 400 block of George Street.  Officers on the scene immediately took 

Suspect #1, Nakia Tyler, into custody where he was charged with conspiracy and residential burglary.  

Suspect #2 fled the scene in a green colored Chevy Malibu where he was observed by a Villa Park 

squad striking a moving vehicle at North Ave. and Addison Rd. in Villa Park.  Suspect #2 then sped 

away where he overturned his vehicle in Lombard at St. Charles near Route 53.  Suspect #2 fled on 

foot from the area. Suspect #2 was identified as Eugene Saunders.  A warrant for Mr. Saunder’s 

arrest was obtained for conspiracy and residential burglary.  Mr. Saunders is currently at large. 

Anyone with information as to Mr. Saunder’s whereabouts is encouraged to contact the Wood Dale 

Police Department. The investigation is ongoing.  Residential burglary is a Class I felony with a 

possible sentence of 4-15 years and conspiracy is a Class 2 felony with a possible sentence of 3-7 

years. It should be noted the charges are merely an accusation and the defendant(s) are presumed 

innocent until proven guilty.  For all other inquiries, please contact Deputy Chief Mike Rivas at 630-

766-2060.    

 


